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19 September 2022 

 

Assalamu Alaikum 

 

Dear Parents and Current Year 10 / 11 students, 

 

RE: Early VCE English Booklist  

 

Please be advised that in accordance with the school’s VCE head start program, we have managed 

to negotiate with our book supplier an early release for the Year 11 and Year 12 English booklist. 

 

Students are expected to have their English 2023 novels purchased by 5 October. The details of 

the ordering process and the early English booklist is available in the link below. 

 

https://www.dulum.vic.edu.au/Publications/Downloads/VCE%202023%20English%20Booklist%

20Early%20Order.pdf 

 

Please note the books will be delivered to the school and distributed to students who have 

purchased them online accordingly. 

 

The booklist for the remaining subjects will be released in due time. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Regards, 

VCE Coordinators  
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